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Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Permit #2433 - Solar farm, Peaks Island

Allison Gehnrich <agehnrich@revisionenergy.com> Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 11:38 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Hi,

ReVision Energy would like to withdraw our permit for the installation of a community solar farm located at 255 Brackett
Ave on Peaks Island. Thank you.
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